Dear Friend,

As an avid CASA supporter, I have heard many accounts of volunteer experiences like Justice's and Larry's. Unfortunately, last year over 400 foster children in our community did not have a CASA to be their voice. CASAs are vital volunteer advocates and donations are needed to recruit, train and retain them

Your contribution will help us to champion for the needs of foster children and work towards their successful, permanent placement in caring, loving and stable forever homes.

Every Child Has A Chance... It's YOU.

Sincerely,

CASA of the Coastal Bend



